
  

 

FIELD VISIT TO HARNAI AUCTION 

 

The department of Zoology conducted a field visit aim of 6th semester, dated 8th 

February 2022.The aim of the field visit was to let the students know about 

various species of the fishes that are found on large scale in the respective region. 

The students were accompanied by their respective subject teacher,Mrs. Rakhi 

shet.  

Students studied variety of spices of fishes found in Harnai. We left our place 

10:00am in the morning. When we reached the shore we also studied same small 

aqutic fauan found over there. We saw many types of algae. Different species of 

shell animals and crabs. Madam also made students understand their ecological 

behavior and their adaptation.  

Further, the students went to Harnai Bandar. Where the actual market is setup. It 

was a fish auction market where fishes where sold to highest to a particular 

person. Each type of fishes where available there. Students had a brief 

information about fishes by Mrs. Rakhi Shet. The students returned back to the 

village from Harnai region with full satisfaction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


